
 

City of Rapid City 

STATEMENTS OF INTEREST 
 

 
 
The City of Rapid City is soliciting “Statements of Interest” from 
professional technical consultants or technical consulting firms interested 
in furnishing services for public infrastructure projects.  
 
A public infrastructure project is defined as: any public funded project 
requiring technical consulting services that is assigned to or sponsored by 
a City Contracting Agency including all departments, boards, authorities, or 
commissions authorized by the Rapid City Common Council.  
 
The consultant or consulting firm is invited to submit a Statement of 
Interest to the City of Rapid City Public Works Department if interested 
in furnishing these services. Consultants who have previously submitted a 
Statement of Interest are not required to resubmit their Statement of 
Interest. However, consultants are encouraged to update their Statement of 
Interest or submit a new Statement of Interest to ensure the City of Rapid 
City is aware of the services provided by each firm requesting 
consideration.  
 
For a listing of Consultants that have previously submitted a Statement of 
Interest and the minimum submittal requirements, please visit 
www.rcgov.org, Public Works Department, Engineering Services page. 
 
Submittals may be sent electronically to shannon.truax@rcgov.org 
or delivered to Public Works, 300 Sixth St, Rapid City, SD 57701. 
Please call Public Works at (605) 394-4165 with any questions. 
 
https://www.rcgov.org/departments/public-works/engineering-
services/consultant-information-383.html 
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